
Social Narrative for LYNX Project concert:

Celebration through Song!

Where: Northbrook Public Library
When: Sunday, January 28, 2024 at 3pm CST



On Sunday, January 28, 
2024, I will be 
attending a LYNX 
performance at 3pm at 
Northbrook Public 
Library.



Once I arrive at 
the Library, I can enter 
through the double 
doors where friendly 
people will be there to 
greet me and help me 
find my way to the 
concert hall.



LYNX volunteers as well 
as library staff will be 
able to help answer 
any questions and 
show me where to go.



As I enter the 
Auditorium, I will see 
the open space in the 
concert hall.



I will be able to choose my 
seat. If I need help figuring 
out where to sit, there will 
be friendly people I can 
ask.  



This is a sensory friendly 
concert where I will be able 
to get up and move. I can 
feel comfortable in this 
space to make any sounds I 
need to and can exit the 
concert at any time. 
The sensory relief area will 
be set up in the Pollak Room 
A.



There will be an opportunity 
to write my thoughts and 
ideas on a banner at the 
event. The banner asks, 
“What will you speak into 
the world?”



During the concert, I will 
hear music and poetry. The 
music I will hear will be 
performed by a singer and 
pianist.

The singer’s voice will be 
loud and soft at times, and 
they may sing high and low 
notes depending on the 
song.



During the concert, there 
will not be applause from 
the audience. Instead, we 
will wave our hands or 
snap our fingers to 
celebrate the concert. 
This will help cut down 
on loud noises such as 
clapping that can be hard 
to listen to.



The concert will be about an 
hour and 15 minutes long, 
including the performances 
and the breaks in between.


